
  

NOTICES 24th September 2023 
Season of Creationtide  

  
 

 

Harnham St George’s and Harnham All Saints Churches. 
OPEN every day 8.30am and 6.00pm throughout September 
and 8.30am to dusk October and November.  
 

PARISH DIARY   
Saturday 23rd        10.00am Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. 
      U3A Talks in the Parish Hall. 
         Also Harnham Harvest Table on the Parish Field. 
Sunday 24th          8.00am  Communion at All Saints. 
                                     10.00am  Outdoor Communion on the Parish Field. St George’s if wet. 
          2.00pm   Stations of Creation Ecumenical walk from Mompesson House, 
        the Close, to St George’s Church for 3.15pm prayers.                                         

Tuesday 26th                 9.00am Morning prayer. All Saints.  

Wednesday 27th            9.00am  Morning prayer. St George’s.  
          9.30am   Harnham Junior School Harvest in All Saints. 
        10.00am Coffee and Chat in the Meeting Room. 
            Bereavement Course in the Meeting Room. 
Thursday 27th         9.30am  Harnham Junior school Harvest in All Saints. 
Friday 28th        9.30am   Harnham Junior School Harvest in All Saints. 
Saturday 30th      10.00am  Coffee and Chat. Meeting Room. 
        Also Harnham Harvest Table on the Parish Field. 
         7.30pm  “An Evening with Roy” (Chelsea Pensioner) at the Parish Hall. 
Sunday 1st         10.00am United Harvest Festival Service at All Saints. 
                                       12.30am Harvest Festival Lunch in the Parish Hall. 
Brympton House Harvest 
Please let Revd Becky know if you can come and sing on Wednesday 4th October at 11.00am. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Please PRAY for:  
• Creationtide continues. We reflect on our use of, rather than care for our world and commitment to 

changing our habits. Pray for government targets to be met. 

• that those who visit our open churches may find peace and the presence of God. 

❖ peace between Russia and Ukraine - those who have died, those who mourn, those who seek 
refuge, wisdom for all who lead. 

❖ The Episcopal Churches in South Sudan and Sudan especially for the Most Revd Ezekiel Kumir 
Kondo, Archbishop of the Province of Sudan & Bishop of Khartoum. 

❖ The Church of Ireland. 

❖ Diocesan Board of Education, Officers & Advisers, Children & Young People Team. 

❖ all the parishes in the Stonehenge Deanery. 

❖ ponder the beauty of the earth. 

❖ our community Beat Manager and PCSO Simon Ward. 

❖ Eco-congregations, sustainable living projects, Salisbury City Farm and Salisbury Transition City. 

❖ those who live in Norfolk Road and Essex Square. 

❖ those who are sick, and all who care for them, especially Kath G, Jill J, Simon W, Pam J, Anne B, 
and Joanna N. 

❖ those who have died and those who are grieving.  

READINGS 
Exodus 16 v 2-15  P64 
Matthew 20 v 1-6 P20 
 

Creator God, whose will it is that the earth and 
the sea should bear their fruit in due season: 
bless the labours of those who work on land 
and sea, grant us a good harvest and the 
grace always to rejoice in your fatherly care; 
through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord, 
who is alive and reigns with you, 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now 
and for ever. Amen. 
 

Post Communion 
Creator God, 
send your Holy Spirit to renew this living world, 
that the whole creation, in its groaning and 
striving, may know your loving purpose and 
come to reflect your glory; 
in Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 



An Evening with Roy  (Chelsea Pensioner)  Saturday 30th September in the Parish Hall.    
Roy is a Chelsea Pensioner and quite a character.   Come along and hear his 
stories, in a relaxed setting and thanks to two local businesses a stage too!  Roy will 
be talking about how he became a Chelsea Pensioner, the opportunities he has 
enjoyed, his meetings with royalty and so much more.  There are a couple of 
surprise visitors expected too, to add to the fun of the evening. 
The evening is raising funds for the Hall Transformation Project and the Chelsea 
Royal Hospital.   So come along and bring your friends. There will be a pay bar, 
raffle and an auction of a very special bear and a limited edition handmade silver 
tricorn necklace.   Doors open at 6.45pm. 
Tickets £10 from Linda Baker 07925 108856 or email: harnhamparish@btinternet.com also 
available from Salisbury Information Centre, Fish Row. 
 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 1st OCTOBER  
We are collecting items for the Women’s Refuge and flowers to deliver locally to those on 
their own on Sunday 1st October.  
Toothpaste, shower gels, shampoo and other toiletries. Coffee, tea, squash, sugar, small tins 
and other items for a starter pack for when women leave the refuge.  Why not start saving 
them? Please do let Revd Becky know if there is anyone who lives alone and would appreciate 
some flowers from our churches. 
The Harvest ‘Bring and Share’ Lunch is also Oct 1st at 12.30 at the Parish Hall.  Lists in both 
churches and at our worship services for you to sing your name, if attending, and what you shall be 
bringing.  Please make a list of ingredients of whatever you are bringing or leave the packaging with 
the ingredient list if shop bought.  There are some ideas for food at the top of the form.   
Contact Inas Miles on 01722 333388 with any queries - you can leave a message.  Thank you and 
look forward to seeing you then.  The Social Committee. 
 

Harvest Choir – Anyone wishing to be part of a Harvest Choir to contact Revd Julian. Rehearsals 
will take place on Thursday 21st September and Tuesday 26th September 6.00pm at All Saints.  
Also at All Saints at 9.30am on 1st October. 
 
QUIZ EVENING – Saturday 21st October  
Why not come along for a fun evening that tests your knowledge and 
team work as well as being a lot of fun!   Evening starts at 7pm with chilli 
and rice and a glass of wine to warm you up for the quizzing. Teams of 
up to 8 people. Contact Linda Baker to book your ticket at £10. Bargain! 
All moneys raised go to the work of the parish. 
Last day to book Thursday 19th October. 
 

Wanted – Men’s, ladies and children’s clothing and shoes, bed 
linen, curtains and towels 
The Hall Transformation Fundraising team are working with a company 
called “Bag2school” to help raise funds. Clothing, shoes, bed linen, 
curtains and towels that you no longer want can be put in a bag (or 2) 
and dropped off at the Parish Office. Why not take this opportunity to de-
clutter!! (No pillows, duvets, school uniform or work clothes).   The more 
we collect the more money we raise; so please encourage friends and family to do the same. Bags 
can be dropped off to the Parish Office on Friday afternoons between 3-4.30pm.    
Last date for dropping off will be Friday 17th November.            
 
Marathon Mike 
This weekend Revd Mike will be running ....as part of a relay team of four in the Clarendon 
Marathon from Salisbury to Winchester to raise funds for the charitable work of Morning Star 
(Salisbury). He would be delighted if anyone would like to sponsor him through the Just Giving link 
or take a look at the Morning Star Salisbury website. 
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/mssrunstheclarendon2023?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medi
um=one_page&utm_content=campaign/mssrunstheclarendon2023&utm_campaign=pfp-
share&utm_term=d9035e120a5d45cfab70b871ec7e0f16 
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